
Rick Thomas 

replied 

 (Mon, 6 Jan 2025 at 9:57 AM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

  

Thank you for your inquiring and forwarding this complaint (#164569). All three of the 
reports for the Evergreen Recycling Refund Coalition, including the initial report filed in 
early January,  were filed in a timely manner. We provided itemized detail of spending as 
specified on PDC’s form L-6. If you feel that our filing is deficient in any way please let me 
know so that we can update our filing. 

  

  

Rick Thomas (he/him)  
Partner + Co-Founder  

rick@quinnthomas.com 
mobile (503) 789-2115 

quinnthomas.com 

  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13073862750
https://pdc.wa.gov/political-disclosure-reporting-data/browse-search-data/reports?filer_name=Evergreen+Recycling&origin=L6%7CL6+AMENDED%7CL6+MISCELLANEOUS
https://pdc.wa.gov/political-disclosure-reporting-data/browse-search-data/reports?filer_name=Evergreen+Recycling&origin=L6%7CL6+AMENDED%7CL6+MISCELLANEOUS
mailto:rick@quinnthomas.com
https://www.quinnthomas.com/

